Web: www.cricketassociationofbengal.com E-Mail: cab@bengalcricket.com



FAX NO.: 2248-7555 PHONE: 2248-0411 2248-2447

THE CRICKET ASSOCIATION OF BENGAL

DR. B.C. ROY CLUB HOUSE, EDEN GARDENS, KOLKATA-700 021

Ref no. 127-A 64 3667 2023

Date: 10.07.2023

To
The Hony. Secretaries,
All 1st & 2nd Division affiliated Units/Clubs
The Cricket Association of Bengal

Sub: Letter of consent for the participation in Junior (U-18) Cricket 2023-24

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Cricket Association of Bengal intends to start Junior (U-18) tournament for the cricket season 2023-24 tentatively from the second week of November'23 onwards. In view of the aforesaid, all the 1st & 2nd Division Affiliated Clubs/Units who had not participated in Junior cricket tournament for the year 2022-23 are hereby requested to inform the association in writing on or before 25th July 2023 about their willingness to participate in the Tournament. The 'Letter of intent' may be submitted either through email (cab@bengalcricket.com) or through physical correspondence as the Affiliated Clubs/Units may deem fit and proper. All the Affiliated Clubs/Units are also requested to visit the website of the Association for the detailed rundown of the guidelines on the registration procedure.

The association may not entertain any application beyond the dateline as mentioned above.

Yours Sincerely,

Naresh P. Ojha (Hony. Secretary)